Notice of Intention

Road Closure Bylaw

When: May 26, 2020 at 7pm - Where: This meeting will be held electronically and live streamed at portmoody.ca/watchlive

The City of Port Moody intends to adopt Bylaw 3234 pursuant to Section 40 of the Community Charter,
which will close an unopened road allowance known as the future David Avenue Connector that
bisects Bert Flinn Park, legally dedicated by the deposit of Plan LMP 15859, having an area of 8.79
hectares and labeled ‘Portion of road to be closed’as highlighted in blue on Map 1.

Map 1

Get in touch!

>
ﬁ How do | get more information? &l How can I provide input?
Information about the Road Closure Bylaw can be You may send a submission in writing anytime
found at portmoody.ca/bertflinnrow. If you have before noon on May 26, 2020 by emailing

questions about the Road Closure Bylaw, you can email ~ clerks@portmoody.ca or faxing 604.469.4550.

dshermer@portmoody.ca or phone 604.469.4603. Dorothy Shermer, Corporate Officer
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